
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, November 8th, 2021 at 4:30 p.m. 

North Stonington Education Center Media Center,  
298 Norwich-Westerly Road, North Stonington 

 
1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the regular 

meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:33PM with members Nita 
Kincaid and Brian Banker present. 

- Members Absent: Deirdre Tavares, Tim Chokas 

- Guest/Staff Present: Bill Ricker, Dick Seager, Jack Brown 

2. Additions to the agenda: Disk golf course at the Hewitt Farm. Issue tabled until 
next year. 

 
3. Approval of minutes: 10/18/2021 minutes- Approved 

 
4. John Dean Gallup House Update: Bill Ricker and Dick Seager completed the 

work on the fence on 11/8. 
 

5. Trail Conservation License Agreement: Not discussed. 
 

6. Pavilion Activity Update: No upcoming events. 
 

7. Meadow Mowing: Parking area meadow and community garden meadow will be 
mowed this month. 

 
8. Hayfield Maintenance: Fields need to be mowed. Nita will discuss issue with 

Ron Lewis. 
 

9. Thoughts related to Member: Not Discussed. 
 

10. Public Comments: None 

11. Adjourn: 5:30PM. 

Respectfully submitted 
Ed Harasimowitz 


